
 
 

Correspondence from schools in Haiti 
“For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink...’ ‘I tell you the truth, 

whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did for me.”  Matthew 25:35, 40 

Spring 2018 School Correspondence 
 

Dear Trinity HOPE Supporters, 

He is Risen!  The message shared with the children in 
our schools throughout Haiti, providing HOPE every 
child deserves.   

The children are half way through their school year in 
Haiti and have the ability to learn because of the bowls of rice and beans you have 
provided to them each day.  You are giving thousands of the world’s hungriest children 
a chance for a full life.  They are eager to come to school to learn and this one simple 
meal is helping them grow stronger physically and spiritually because of our 
partnership with the Christian schools they attend. 

This has been a good school year so far with no major hurricanes or tropical storms, 
allowing the food prices to stay constant. This month marks the beginning of our 
mission team visits, who will be greeted enthusiastically by the Haitian children in song.  

We are excited to share with you pictures, drawings and notes from the children you 
are feeding daily.  You are a big supporter of Trinity HOPE and we appreciate all you 
do for the children in Haiti.  Pray you enjoy this update. 

Please keep them wrapped in prayer as they continue to grow and live with a purpose 
full of HOPE, sharing the story of their Risen Savior!  

God’s blessings, 

 

Denise Gudlin 
 

 

 

 

 

 


